
 

 

 
 
 
 
  

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(BRACKEN LANE, RETFORD) (40MPH SPEED LIMIT)  

ORDER 2025 (1319) 
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire. 

 
 This scheme is proposed following concerns made by residents received by 

Councillor Introna, the scheme will assist pedestrians when travelling to and from the 
school. A review of the road confirms that it is suitable for a 40mph Speed Limit.  To 
address this issue, it is therefore proposed to reduce the existing National Speed 
Limit (60 mph) to 40 mph Speed Limit from the existing 30 mph Speed Limit in an 
easterly and northerly direction to its junction with Grove Lane. A plan showing the 
extents of the proposed 40mph Speed Limit is attached (Drawing Number 
H/JW/4946/01). 


